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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
Every Sunday...Crafter’s Workshop 12 PM..?? 
Every Thursday...Queen of Hearts Drawing 7 PM 
June 10...Dinner & Band 
June 17...Dinner & Band 
June 18...Happy Father’s Day Breakfast 
June 24...Moose Rider Poker Run (see Flyer*) 
June 24...Build your own Burgers & Band in Park 
               *See flyers for Event details* 

             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org  
                                    for updates 

Father’s  Day Breakfast Buffet 

8:30—11 AM 

 

Celebrate with us, Dad’s eat FREE!  

Sunday, June 18, 2017 

 FAMILY MOVIE NIGHT 

June 30, 2017-7 PM 

See Week at a Glance for the Movie selection 

Hot Dogs, Chili Cheese Dogs, Nachos, Chili Nachos, Pop 

Corn and Snacks available, 6-9 PM 

 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

El Cajon #1731 
Chapter #1137 
13794 Old Hwy 8 
El Cajon, CA 92021 

 
El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 

 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026-8627 

 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 

 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter # 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977-2152 
 

Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd., Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 

 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Lee White         
Jr. Past Governor             Harvey Higgins    909-224-4097                        
Jr. Governor     Lee Martin 
Prelate                     Dan Papp      760-310-8030 
Administrator               Dale Pulver      760-809-1397              
Treasurer         John Turner          
1 Year Trustee                 Phil Persails 
2 Year Trustee                 Brian Thomas 
3 Year Trustee                  

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms       Pete Street 
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion      John Bissell      
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Ginny Stigen     760-738-8865 
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030    

 

                         
 

         WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310 

 
BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Jeanne Pulver  (Pro-Tem Jan-Mar) 
Junior Graduate Regent   N/A 
Junior Regent      Amber Freeze      760-480-0605 
Sec/Treasurer      Heide White       
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide       

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Susan Huppert 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Susan Wice 
Community Service    Shirley Higgins 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven  Sandra Feiock 
Activities/Sports     Bonnie Holbrook 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Susan Huppert 
Member              

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Lydia Persails 
Member       Patti Nelson 
Member       Terry Hache 

 

 



If you have changed your  
email address please contact 

Charly Papp at 
Newsletter @ Moose1874.org 
Or Add, Remove or Update at 

www.Moose1874.org 
 
 
 
 

The bulletin  can only reach you if 
we have the correct address 

 

FOR UP-TO-DATE INFORMATION 

ON LODGE OR CHAPTER EVENTS 

VISIT US ON FACEBOOK ! 

@ 

ESCONDIDO MOOSE LODGE 1874 

 

 
           

          Sickness & Distress 
 

           
 
 
If you, or you, are aware that a Brother LOOM member is sick,   
hospitalized, distressed, or deceased, please notify the Lodge,  
Prelate, Dan Papp, dpapp@camber.com 
 
         For a WOTM Co-worker please contact Amber Freeze at     
amberescondido@yahoo.com or 760-214-6792.  A “Get Well” card 
will be sent to the sick or  bed-ridden members.  Also, with the   
approval of the  patient,  family and hospital staff, personal visits 
may be  arranged.  With the permission of the patient or family, the 
progress of their condition will be announced at the general     
membership meetings. 
          Getting sick is no fun, so let us know when it  happens to you 
or your loved one so that we may send a little ray of sunshine on an 
otherwise grim situation.  After all, that’s why we’re Moose family.  
Thank you for your help. 

WELCOME NEW MEMBERS 

We know that it is YOU, our members, who make this Lodge 

a success.  We thank the sponsors for recruiting new mem-

bers and would like to say welcome to the    MAY additions 

to our  WOTM members.  Welcome to our Lodge, Chapter  

and Moose Family.   Membership information for new LOOM 

members was not provided at the time of publishing. 

A big Escondido Moose WELCOME 
goes to our New Members and a huge 

Thank you to their Sponsors… 

DONNA THOMAS- sponsor Charly Papp 

CHERYL PADILLA- sponsor Charly Papp 

JENNIFER HILTZ- sponsor Charly Papp 

BARBAR RUSSELL- sponsor  Sandi Linginfelter 



UNLIMITED CRAFTERS 

Women of the Moose who are  interested in crafts, let’s get together on      

Sunday afternoons to start or finish those crafting projects in the dining room 

together. Crafting is even more enjoyable when you’re chatting with other gals 

enjoying crafting too!  Starting around 12 PM, let’s plan on an afternoon of   

camaraderie, crafting and lessons if desired. Future craft lessons will include 

beading (whether it’s jewelry or enhancements for the knitting or crochet       

projects you’re working on), also card making.  It’s already June, the Holidays 

are only 6 months away, now is the time to start those special homemade 

crafts for friends and loved ones.  Also, the homeless would be grateful for hats, scarfs and other warm items. 

The mats for the homeless will be on going.  If you have plastic grocery bags (the old style, free bags) that 

you’d like to donate to the project, we would appreciate all the bags we can get. LET’S MAKE IT A FUN 

EVENT AND MAYBE DO SOME COMMUNITY SERVICE ALONG THE WAY!   

 

For questions or more information call Sandi @  760-735-8845.  See ya there! 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

Jim & Jean Blythe (1-18) 
Nancy Browning (1-18) 
Marge Crawford (7-17) 
Pat Green (2-18) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-18) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-18) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-18) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-18) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-18) 
Ben Smith (7-17) 
June Tavernier (9-17) 
Ed & Myrna Taylor (3-18) 
Judy Wayne (1-18) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

 

 

      Governor’s Corner 
                 

 

A big shout out to all the members that work so hard to make it all 
happen at the lodge, and to all the members that come in to enjoy 
our Lodge, week in and week out. Your combined efforts keep the 
doors open. I can only hope we will continue to grow with more 
volunteers and members coming to enjoy what we have to offer.  

Thanks to Dale and crew for providing the Child ID        program 
at the Deer Springs Fire Protection Agency’s Kid’s Disaster Prepar-
edness Education Day on 5/20/17 in the Park and Dale & crew 
provided Child ID CD’s to children at the Street Faire. In all, al-
most 50 kids! Way to go!!  

In case you are not familiar with the Child ID program, it provides a free CD for parents 
or caregivers (great for our Senior Citizens) to take home. It contains    pertinent infor-
mation (height, weight, fingerprints, etc.) created in a universal PDF format. All infor-
mation on the CD is vital information required by the     Amber Alert System. No infor-
mation is saved on the computer to protect the identity of the child. If you hear of an event 
that could use this valuable, free tool, please let me know. 

The Memorial Day Picnic was well attended. The Working Men Band did a great job & 
Frank, from the Steel Horse Band, joined in on a couple of sets. Thanks to all the volun-
teers that made the day a great success! We honored our Vets and Gunner, an active duty 
Marine (Dale & Jeanne’s grandson stationed at Camp Pendleton) and our very own WWII 
Vet, Floyd Vincent. The Flag Retirement Ceremony was awe inspiring. And we can’t for-
get to thank all the members who donated Salads & Baked Beans. Yummy! 

We’ve had members request to have events on Saturday evenings. We will     continue to 
have Steak Night on the first Friday of the month and the rest of the month’s dinners will 
be on Saturday nights. I have heard feedback from our members (pros & cons) and I am 
asking you all to give it a chance to make it work this summer. We strongly encourage 
your feedback as the summer          progresses.  

Thanks to Dan & Charly Papp, a donated swing set for the kid’s has been set up and is 
ready to go. Thank you!! 

Queen of Hearts – come in and participate. The pot is over $100. Tickets are $1 each. The 
drawing is every Thursday at 7pm. Tickets must be purchased by 6:30pm day of the draw-
ing.  

See you at the Lodge! 

Lee White, Governor 

 

       

Memorial Day paying Tribute to our Fallen soldiers and properly retiring the Flag of our 

Country.  From the Old guys, to our  youngest Marine, Dale & Jeanne’s grandson,, if you 

were dry eyed, you weren’t paying attention!. 



PAST REGENT’S chapter chatter 

 

Hello to all  

Here it is June Already. The start of the summer and lots of fun in the sun. Be sure to use 
your sunscreen, but enjoy being outside. The month of June is going to be busy. The 
WOTM will be having bunco twice this month, on the 5th and the 19th. We always have a 
great evening of playing bunco and socializing we start the games at 6:30 after a burger 
and a refreshment. We play three games and then draw for raffle prizes, and hand out 
prizes money. Please join us and bring along guests and introduce them to our lodge. 
Games with friends is     always more fun. We have snacks at the break. Men enjoy play-
ing the game too. All are welcome. The WOTM will be cooking dinner the 30th and I will 
guarantee the food will be great. 

The fourth of July picnic will be held on the 4th this year. We will be serving great food awesome side dishes and the 
WOTM will have a bake sale. It will be fun for young and young at heart. There will be games for adults and children. 
Bring a friend or neighbor and enjoy the beautiful park. And dance the afternoon away with your friends. 

 The District picnic is coming up the 15th of July. It is a nice afternoon in the park with all our friends from all the Lodges 
in district 23. There will be a D J to play your favorite music.  The cost this year is a $5.00 donation per person. Hope every-
one can come and enjoy the park and friendships we have made over the years, there will be great food and drink.  

Don’t forget ladies we meet on the 1st and 3rd wed of each month. We use this time to plan events. Have a quick business 
meeting and enjoy snacks, and socialize. Snacks before the 7:00 o’clock meeting. See you all at the meetings, and during the 
week. Our lodge needs all of you to come out and enjoy your lodge home.  

Fraternally yours, 

Jeanne Pulver 

Acting Senior Regent  

 

 

Julie & her Brother cutting it up on 

the dance floor 

Memorial Day picnic, first picnic of the season 

and a good time by all who attended! 

Good food, Good 
Friends, Good   
music, Good baked 
good, horseshoes 
and now Corn Hole!  
Not to mention a 
beautiful day to 
Memorialize those 
that fought for  our 
freedom  and gave 
the ultimate       
sacrifice. 



 

 

 

 

New Members…. New Bikes…
Fun Weekends and Rides 

How Great is That? 

 

 

Thanks to all the cooks that came in to help at our last monthly Tuesday Night Dinner. Following dinner, attendance at our 
meeting was stellar. Thanks!  

This month is the much anticipated Poker Run (June 24
th
) which we co-host with the Lake Elsinore Moose Riders.  Please 

encourage your friends to join us for dinner and dancing following the Poker Run. They do not have to go on the Poker Run to 
take advantage of the activities at the lodge. Remember a portion of the monies raised are going to the American Cancer  
Society & needy families at Christmas. We’ll be cooking Build Your Own Burgers and Gourmet Hot Dogs. Salads & Beans will 
round out the menu. Plan on helping with set up on Friday, June 23

rd
.   KSU at 7:30am Escondido Moose Lodge to ride up to 

Lake Elsinore on Saturday. Don’t forget we need Door Prizes. Please bring them to the lodge on 6/23. Want a T-Shirt, but not 
going on the Poker Run? There will be T-Shirts available for sale. 

Thank you to Dogman for stepping up to help with our future Event Planning for the next six months.  

Remember, all Moose Members are encouraged to join the Moose Riders. This group is open to all Moose Members and you 
do not need a motorcycle to participate, just a love to go out and visit other lodges, explore San Diego County and outlying 
areas, and create new friendships. Oh, and a love for eating and exploring new restaurants helps! 

 

Lee White, President 

LOOK FOR SOMETHING NEW AT YOUR ESCONDIDO 
MOOSE LODGE 

*Summer Time Calendar of Events* 
We are trying a new venue beginning June 1st. 

 Shortly we will complete a 4 month (Jun, July, Aug, and Sep) calendar 
Be sure to check out the new dinner & band dates 

The First Friday is Steak Night with a band 
The 2nd, 3rd and 4th Saturday will be a dinner and band (A mix of Country & Rock) 

We’ll be doing Bunco on the 1st & 3rd Monday, Movie nights in the Lodge 
or park, Family Movie nights and camping in the park, picnics, Smoke Offs, 

Chili Cook Offs, Game days and so much more all Summer long. 
Keep your eye out next month for the Summer Calendar 

As in all events, YOUR help would be greatly appreciated.  If you’d like to Chair one of these 
events or just be a helper, please let us know.  We need YOU to make this a great summer at 

the Escondido Moose Lodge. Got more ideas for Summer Fun, SHARE!! 

Open to everyone, please invite your friends AS GUESTS!!  
                                         

Newsletter@moose1874.org 





 



 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

I am here for all of your real estate needs. as well 
as your family & friends......   

 buying or selling a home. 
I will make a donation to the Escondido 

Moose Lodge at closing on your referrals. 
So give me a call today, I will be glad to  

meet and buy you a cup of coffee.  

 Ginny Stigen  

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park?  

For Details contact: Ginny Stigen—760-738-8865 

  or Sherry Eide—760-579-1333     



JUNE 2017 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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